Ttem # Y -10482
RECEIVED

MAY 20 2014

Al Stanek: CITY ENGINEER

We recently opened a new restaurant and a cabinetry shop at 1526 Washington
Avenue. Parking is very limited and we would like to request the east side of the
access road that leads down to the parking lot behind our building.

Cars currently park there for extended periods of time and we would prefer that
the closet space in the area be designated for elderly/handi additional 3 or 4
metered spaces be provided. We also might be interested in a loading zone space
for our delivery vehicle if that is possible.

Thank-you for your consideration of this request. | would be willing to attend any
meetings required to get this problem resolved.

Yudong Zheng



